August 1, 2005

                                    

Thirty-First Day








 

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Kenneth Abrams and Dennis May present.  Darrell Bang was absent.  
Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the July 25, 2005 board minutes.

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the designation of the proposed low-traffic bike route on existing blacktops in Worth County as published in the Northwood Anchor on July 27, 2005.  A copy will be displayed in the courthouse.
Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the appointment of Marvin Martin as a delegate to the North Iowa Regional Housing Authority Board of Commissioners.
             The meeting adjourned until 9:00 A.M., August 8, 2005.
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